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To: 	All Municipalities, Local Service Districts, Engineering Consultants, Regional Service 
Boards and Inuit Community Governments, MHAs, MPs, Municipalities Newfoundland 
Labrador, Professional Municipal Administrators 

RE: 	Reminder - Call for 2021-2022 Municipal Infrastructure Applications 

Date: October 20, 2020 

This Circular is a reminder that funding applications are due on November 13, 2020. The 
Call for 2021-2022 Municipal Infrastructure Applications was issued on September 4, 2020. 

Applications received will be reviewed, and those chosen for funding will be part of the 
2021-2022 cost shared program funding announcements. The cost shared programs 
include both MCW and ICIP. Information on these programs, and how to apply can be found 
on the Municipal Infrastructure website, at:  https://www.gov.nl.ca/eccm/capital-
works/proposed/.  

Feel free to reach out to your Regional Office for further information. 

Inayat Rehman, P. Eng 
Regional Engineer, Eastern Regional Office 
Tel: (709) 729-5337 
Email: InayatRehman@gov.nl.ca  

Chris Power, P. Eng 
Regional Engineer, Western Regional Office 
Tel: (709) 637-2491 
Email: ChrisPower@gov.nl.ca  

Ehsan Khan, P. Eng 
Regional Engineer, Labrador Regional Office 
Tel: (709) 896-2942 
Email: EhsanKhan@gov.nl.ca  

Wilf Maloney, P. Eng 
Regional Engineer, Central Regional Office 
Tel: (709) 256-1055 
Email: WilfMaloney@gov.nl.ca  

Sincerely, 

la (±41:1-)2,11 

Kim Kieley, P. Eng., FEC 
Director - Municipal Infrastructure 
Transportation and Infrastructure 

Work together...work safely. 
/j 
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